
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 17th January 2025   

Dear Families 
 
The children have been very busy with their new learning topics.  KS1 
and KS2 are all learning geography topics this term: 

 Year One - Weather in the UK 
 Year Two - Weather around the World 
 LKS2 - Mountains, Volcanoes and Earthquakes 
 UKS2 - Reading and Rio de Janeiro 

Geography is a subject that lends itself to a vast range of occupations, 
and is very important in our current world.  As a school, we have worked 
very hard on our planning for geography, making sure it is progressive 
across the year groups.  The Local Authority Strategic Education Partner 
has looked at our new progression documents and has judged them to 
be very strong.  Hopefully you will find your children can talk like 
geographers and are enjoying their lessons.   

This week, Grey Wolf Class presented their class assembly to 
parents.  It was all about the learning they have experienced since 
September.  They also sang a song about Ancient Greek philosophers, 
with Mr Marshall playing on the guitar.  Joseph and Hannan also played 
the piano. 

Next week Thursday at 9am, Badger Class will present their assembly, 
and the parents of children in Badger Class are welcome to attend. 

Do have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

Headteacher  
 
 

  Value for the term –  

Honesty 

 



Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

Fox – Charlotte 

Beaver – Lee 

Red Kite – Toby 

Red Squirrel – Izaan 

Dormouse – Olivia 

Badger – Noah 

Otter – Bobby 

Grey Wolf – Zain 

 

Fox – Liam 

Beaver – Remy 

Red Kite – Aadya 

Red Squirrel – Lucien 

Dormouse – Kayson 

Badger – Jack Hu 

Otter – Rhema 

Grey Wolf – Claire 

 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 Winners – Red Kite 842 points 

UKS2 Winners – Otter 340 points 

Scientist of the week! 

LKS2 – Chathurya 

UKS2 – Henry 

Performers of the week! 

 
Here we have the very talented 
Reinhard from Year 4. Although 

nervous, he sang Mercy 
brilliantly! 

The audience were so 
impressed, Reinhard. You should 

be proud of your singing voice! 

 



  

 Wednesday 22nd January – 11.45-12.45 KS1 Gymnastics (Invite only) 
 Wednesday 22nd January – 13.15-15.30 KS2 Gymnastics (Invite only) 
 Thursday 23rd January – 9am – Badger Class assembly (New Date) 
 Monday 27th January – LKS2 Look Out Discovery Centre Trip 
 Wednesday 29th January – 9am – Reception parents’ Drawing Club (writing) 

workshop 
 Wednesday 29th January – Chinese New Year Assembly 
 Thursday 30th January – 9am – Otter Class assembly (New Date) 
 Friday 31st January – 9.30am – prospective parents’ tour 
 Wednesday 5th February – Year Six SATs meeting 
 Wednesday 5th February – LKS2 TeamGym (Invite only) 13.15-15:30 
 Wednesday 5th February – UKS2 TeamGym (Invite only) 09.45-12.30 
 Thursday 6th February – 9am – Dormouse Class assembly 
 Tuesday 11th February Safer Internet Day – workshop for parents – 9am and 

5pm 
 Wednesday 12th February – KS1 Milestone Museum Trip 
 Thursday 13th February – 9am – Red Kite Class assembly 
 Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February – Spring half-term 
 Tuesday 25th February – children return 
 Friday 28th February – 9.30am – prospective parents’ tour 
 Thursday 6th March – World Book Day 
 Thursday 6th March – LKS2 Tag Rugby – 15:30-17:00 (Invite only) 
 W/C 10th March – Science Week 
 Friday 21st March – Red Nose Day & UKS2 In2 Hockey – 15:00-18:00 (Invite 

only)  
 Tuesday 25th March – 3:45 to 6:15pm – Parents’ Evening 

Performer of the week! 

Isla-Rose was our first performer 
of the week last week. She 

performed a song called 'Maps' 
and danced a little routine to it 

too! It was very popular with the 
rest of the children. Well done, 
Isla-Rose. You performed with 

great confidence! 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Brown Bears – 99.52%  

Fox – 96.27% 

Beaver – 98.15% 

Red Kite –95.73% 

Red Squirrel –99.47% 

Dormouse – 94.25% 

Badger – 99.62%- Winner 

Otter – 96.93% 

Grey Wolf – 96.67% 

 

 

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 
visit the school gallery. 

 
EYFS 
KS1 
LKS2 
 UKS2 



 

  



  



 

  



 

 

  



  

Year 6 - Residential 

Please note the final payment 
for the residential is due in 

March. 

We will not be able to accept 
any late payments.  

Thank you 



  



 

  

Free autism and ADHD advice workshops 

Berkshire West Autism & ADHD Support Service is offering free autism 
workshops, across the spring term. All of the workshops take place online 
between 10-11.30am, with full details available on the Autism Berkshire 
website. The general autism advice courses can be found below, along with 
the password required to book your place, in bold.  

 

 Sensory Differences Part 1 – Thursday 23 January - JAN1SENSORY  
 Sensory Differences Part 2 – Thursday 30 January - JAN2SENSORY  
 Eating & Mealtime Challenges – Thursday 6 February - FEBEATING  
 Supporting Behaviour Part 1 – Thursday 27 February - 

1BEHAVIOURFEB  
 Supporting Behaviour Part 2 – Thursday 6 March - 2BEHAVIOURMAR  
 Emotional Regulation – Thursday 20 March – MAREMOTION  

 

Parenting Special Children is also providing ADHD advice workshops and two 
follow-up workshops for the service that are open to parents and carers of 
autistic and/or ADHD children who are registered with GPs in the Reading, 
Wokingham and West Berkshire areas:  

 ADHD workshops (a linked series of three sessions) - Tuesday 11, 18 
and 25 March – email helpline@parentingspecialchildren.co.uk to ask to 
be notified when bookings open 

 Transition to Adulthood – Tuesday 21 January, 10-11.30am  
 Sleep Difficulties – Wednesday 12 February – 7-9pm 

 

 

School Lunch Payments 

Please note that School Lunches 
must be paid for in advance. Please 

ensure all debts are cleared. 

Thank you for your support. 

School Office 

 



 

 

  



 

  



 


